
Light Refreshments Will Be Served 

 

Are you a parent, relative, friend or neighbor of a child with 

a disability? 

 

Are you aware of the supports provided to students in our 

schools? 

 

We invite you to visit the Autistic,  

Emotional and Life Skills Support classrooms  

at the Hopewell Memorial Junior High School. 

 
February 11, 2015 

4:30 p.m.—6:30 p.m. 
Hopewell Memorial Junior High School 

 

Talk with our teachers, tour our classrooms and find out the 

supports that are available within the schools of the 

Hopewell Area School District. 

 

 
For more information contact Dr. Lynn Utchell, Director of Special Education 

724-375-6691, ext. 3010 or utchelll@hopewellarea.org 
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